
 

The Amish in Wisconsin 

Thursday, October 25 

@6:30 p.m. 

Franklin Public Library 

Learn about the history and 

traditions of the Amish of our 

state in this presentation from 

Mark L. Louden of the Max Kade 

Institute for  German-American 

Studies at UW-Madison. 

 

No registration is necessary.  

This program is free and open 

to the public. 


